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Project: MDIFW Greenville Back Up Generator  
Engineer: Haley Ward 
BGS Project # 3766 
Bid Date: May 02, 2024 @ 2:00 PM 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Issue date and time: April 26, 2024 @ 2:00 PM  

Issued by: Richard Parker, MDIFW 
 

Question 1: Are the specifications open to other brands of generators besides Kohler? 
 
Answer 1:  Yes, alternate bid items must meet or exceed specifications provided in the bid 

documents.  
 
Question 2: I see you have listed the cost of the work to be approximately $60,000.00.  We just installed 

an 80KW Generator with a 225A Non-service rated transfer switch at the Greenville Public 
Safety project as part of a change order.  We were not responsible for any of the excavation 
cost or concrete work or a remote annunciator.  Our price was $58,760.00.  I am fearful that 
the budget of $60,000.00 may not be sufficient.  

 
Response 2: Excavation and concrete work are not in the contract and should not be included in bids. 

Contractors should offer a bid on the project to the best of their ability even if it exceeds 
the Engineers’ Opinion of Probable Cost.  

 
Question 3:  If this project were sent as one invoice, would a bid bond be necessary?  This work would 

likely occur quickly and would likely only be invoiced once, maybe twice.  
 
Response 3: A 5% Bid Bond is required when submitting the bid. Payment and Performance bonds are 

not required for this project.  
 
 
 
End of Addendum NO 1 
 
 
 
 


